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Sir William Osler to Mr. Johnson.
13, Norham Gardens, 12th Dec. 1912,
Oxf ord.

Dear Mr, Johnson, :

All right. I think you should take the 1663 edition as a
vasis, as it was authorized by Sir Thomas. Have you got Greenhill's
edition, published bty MacMillan? That mas 2 great deal cof
information about the editicns. But it is the Manuscripts that
I am particularly anxious to have carefully compared. Would it
be any convenisnce tc you to have my manuscript at the same time?
Phere is no special hurry. I should probably like the work done
before the spring. ' ‘

Very truly yours,
“Signed Wm. Osler.
bp Y-.C.S6¢c.



